
District Financial Information 

In compliance with state law, we provide income and expense information to the State 

Controller’s Office annually. To review this data please visit the State Controller’s By the 

Numbers Website  

https://districts.bythenumbers.sco.ca.gov/#!/year/default
https://districts.bythenumbers.sco.ca.gov/#!/year/default

